DEP Information Meeting December 2, 2022

The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) held an information meeting to update local elected and appointed officials to provide the status of the Rock Hill Quarry located on North Rockhill Road.

The Rock Hill Quarry is still under a DEP cease order.

Sampling events 2 and 5 occurred on October 11, 2022. The sampling data report dated November 4, 2022 has been posted to DEP website. A DEP response to that report to continue limited activity sampling per DEP conditions is pending.

DEP intends to provide a community update to all subscribers prior to additional sampling.